Action Taken by UVI Board of Trustees
Posting on the University’s website, policies and actions taken at Board meetings

It was reported that on several occasions, the Planning Committee had discussed the suggestion of
having policies and actions approved by the Board posted on UVI’s website in order to enhance
transparency and accountability, and to improve communications among all university stakeholders.
The Planning Committee unanimously approved the motion recommending that “policies approved and
actions taken at Board meetings be posted on the University of the Virgin Islands’ website” and was
forwarding the recommendation to the full Board for approval.

The Board of Trustees, at its meeting of Saturday, October 31, 2009, unanimously approved posting on
the University’s website, policies and actions taken at Board meetings.
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